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        Why Action Corps Weekly is Your Advocacy Lifeguard: If you want to make an impact 

for veterans, service members, and their families, Action Corps Weekly is a must.  

           But Here’s the Catch: If you stop opening the emails for a while… you’ll get removed from 

the list. That’s right — If they are not opened it shows you are not interested and automatically 
clears inactive subscribers, so if you think you’re signed up but haven’t seen anything lately, you 
might have already been taken off. 

   How to Sign Up (or Re-Sign Up) 

1. Go to: vfw.org/ActionCorps 
2. Click “Sign Up” and enter your name, email, and zip code. 
3. Check your inbox for the confirmation email — and click the link inside to finish signing 

up. (If you skip this step, you won’t get the emails!) 
4. Already signed up but not receiving it? Go through the sign-up steps again to re-

activate your subscription. 
5. Open every email — Even if you can’t act right away, opening them keeps you active 

on the list. 
6. Spread the word — Share the sign-up link with members, friends, and family. 

 

      National is Watching: National is tracking how many sign-ups each Department gets. Let’s 

show them that our members are the most engaged and committed in the country. Every new 
sign-up moves the needle — and every click keeps us riding the wave of legislative success. 
Our current stats for Arizona are as follows: 13,924 Subscribers to Action Corp with only 71 
participants. Let’s increase both by 10% by the Fall Conference!!! Sign up members at your 
next meeting. 

       Final Wave: Action Corps Weekly isn’t just another email — it’s your connection to the 

decisions being made in Washington that directly impact veterans and their families. Don’t miss 
a single update, and don’t let your voice fade from the conversation. 

Sign up. Open up. Speak up.  Let’s ride this wave together!         

 


